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_ UNITED STATES
o A NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
- § WASHINGTON D € 20685

L September 27, 1989

Mr. Regis £, Bopp

Quality Assurance Manager
APY Gaulin, Incorporated

44 Garden Street

Everett, Massachusetts 07149

Dear Mr, Bopp:

We heve reviewed your letter of March B, 198§, where you request exenption from
imposing 10 CFR Pert 21 on vendors who supply celibration of measuring and test
equipnent,

Poarvagraph 21.3) of 10 CFR Part 21 regu!res thet procurement docunents for basic
components impose the requirements of 10 CFR Part 21. Paragraph 21.2(a)(3)
Stotes that besic components include design, inspection, testing, or consulting
services importent to safety that ere essociated with compunent hardware, In
sddition, NUREG-030Z, Revision 1, “Remarks presented (questions end answers ¢is-
cussed) ot public regione) m.cttn?s to discuss reguletion (10 CFR Part 21) for
reporting of defects on¢ noncomplience," adoresses this 1ssue in questions which
ask: "“Does Part 21 also epply to supp‘iers of consumables such 2s welding
materia) end services such as calitration?” The response given 1s: "Yes, where
the consumable or calibration service 1s related to & basic component and @
deviation from specified requirenents of & procurement document or feilure to
comply, could create & substentia) sefety hazerd."

Paragreph 21.3(k) defines substantia) safety hazard &5 2 loss of safety
function to the extent that there 1s @ major reduction in the degree of
protection provided to public heelth and safety, Therefore, 1f APV Gaulin
fdentified that calibration services supplied to them by e vendor could deviate
from techuical requirements inpused on them by APV Gaulin, and such deviation
could create 2 substantial safety hazard in a basic component supplied by APV
Gaulin, the requirements of 10 CFR Part 21 must be imposed on the vendor,

Should APV Gaulin not possess information on the basic conporent necessary to
adequately valuate the ceviation, APV Gaulin must inform their purchaser of
the devidtion in accordance with 10 CFR 21.21(2)(1)(11). As a result of the
above, APV Geulin's request for exemption 1s denied.

“hould you have further questions concerning this subject, please fee)l free to
contact Mr, Edward Baker of my staff on (301) 492-0959,

Sincerely, TE
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